GREETINGS FROM PRESIDENT OF TEMPLE DAVID--Myron Swetlitz

Myron Swetlitz spoke a few minutes to the Board and to the members of Temple David who were attending our open Board meeting.

WF Board of Directors November 27, 1979 page 5 LETTER OF GREETING: DR. MAURICE TAYLOR I. D. WOLF, SR.

See: Board of Directors Minutes United Jewish Federation April 4, 1955 Page 8 LETTER OF GREETING TO MR. ID.WOLF, SR.

See: Joint Board Minutes
United Jewish Fund & Federation of
Jewish Philanthropies
February 20, 1955
Page 1

## LETTER OF GREETING TO DR. MAURICE TAYLOR

See: Joint Board Minutes
United Jewish Fund
Federation of Jewish Philanthropies
February 20, 1955
Page 8

## LETTER OF GREETING TO DR. MAURICE TAYLOR

See: Executive Com. Minutes (Joint)
Federation Jewish Philanthropies
United Jewish Fund
December 26, 1.954
Page 3

MOTION PASSED TO WRITE MR. EMANUEL SPECTOR WISHING HIS SPEEDY RECOVERY FROM ILLNESS

See: Board of Directors
Federation Jewish Philanthropies
January 28, 1952
Page 3